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Questions and Answers 

 
 

RFA NUMBER AND TITLE: RFA 2024-001 Veterinary Investigative Services 
AMENDMENT DATE: August 23, 2023 
PROPOSAL DUE DATE: September 15, 2023 
RFA ISSUED BY: The Office of Professional Licensure and Certification 

(OPLC) 
Unless specifically addressed below, all other provisions and clauses of the RFA remain 
unchanged. 

 
 
Provided below are submitted written questions received and the OPLC’s answers: 
 
Question # Question Answer 
1. Can you please describe or detail the 

section 1.2.11 in the RFA for the dental 
anesthesia inspectors. Our concern here 
is that if a spot inspection is required by 
the evaluator - How much time will be 
given for that evaluator to reschedule 
patients he may have scheduled on that 
day? 

The OPLC is unable to provide a 
specific timeframe as it will depend 
on what necessitated the inspection.  
If it is not an emergency inspection, 
then OPLC could allow for more 
time.  If it is an emergency 
inspection, then OPLC would see 
which inspector would be able to 
complete it as quickly as possible.  
There are multiple inspectors 
contracted, so OPLC would pull from 
that pool of resources. OPLC would 
work within the inspectors  

 
 

 


